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OH5 Past District Governors Association 

February 16, 2019 

Governor Mike Kerek, 

The third was January 29 at the der Dutchman in Plain City.  The 

discussions at this meeting centered on: 

1. Developing a Memorial Service that could be used a Lions 

Visitation/Funeral services 

2. Funding for MJFs – the committee of PCC David Risen and PCC 

Jay Gray is proceeding with organizing this year’s golf outing. 

3. Due to not having a golf outing last year, we are only able to give 

on MJF award this year.  The recipient has been selected and will 

be presented the award during the luncheon at the district 

convention. 

Our next meeting will be held at der Dutchman on January 30, 2019. 
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